
 

Corporation of the Municipality of Temagami 
 

Memorandum to Council 

Memo No. 
2023-M-016 

 

Subject: Public Works Report for December 2023 

Agenda Date: January 14th  2023 

Attachments:   
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
BE IT RESOLVED THAT council receive this report for information and discussion 
 
INFORMATION 
 
Roads 
 

• Scarify/scrape Lake Temagami Access road to smooth out 
• Scarify/scrape Fox Run 
• Check Street lights for outages and had 2 repaired and one New one ordered for replacement but 

is on back order 
• Scarify/scrape Wilson Lake, Strathy Dump road, Industrial road because of milder weather 

conditions, then changed Back to winter Blades 
• Inspect Roads when needed and cut tree’s down to keep traffic flowing 
• Sent TOARC their report 
• Plow and sanded roads when needed, with the changing weather patterns we are using a little 

more sand at times so roads and sidewalks are safe for the public 
• Break beaver Dams 
• Ordered cleaning degreaser  
• Working On Operation and Capital Budgets  

 
 
Water/ Sewer 
 

• Purchased spill kits for our Water and Sewer plants 
• Grinder Pump Changes and rebuilding of used grinder pumps 
• Received NEW 1500 litre sewage pump out tank for grinders 
• Turned off Water supply to one resident for repairs 
• Took 5Hp sewage pump to Flight in Sudbury for minor repairs and is now ready for pick up 

 
 

 
Equipment 
 

• Install Small Sander on 3 ton truck for winter (back-up) 
• New Front Winter Tires on both Freight liner trucks for steering control 
• 6 New Grader Installed on Grader 
• Ordered NEW wing and Blades for Large Trucks 
• Wash, clean and organize all Municipal vehicles 

 
 
Waste Management  
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• Burn word piles again at all three landfills 
• Push Strathy dump 

 
 

Building 
 

• Repaired Snow blower and ICE Edger and returned to Arena 
• Trained OMAR, Brad and Troy on NEW ice installation and sealing of Freshly Painted lines and 

building Ice to a safe level for Skating.  
• Having Sound system Quoted for repairs and Olympia needing repairs. 

 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted: 
 
 
Barry Turcotte 


